July 2016

SOUTH LAKE LII

South Lake PTSA Newsletter

Calendar

8/22 - Registration for 7th and 8th Graders

- 1st Day of School for 7th Graders
** Welcome Coffee MPR 8:15 AM ** 8/24

8/25 -1st Day of School for 8th Graders

** Popsicle Social from 5 - 7 PM ** (Meals for Purchase and Complimentary Popsicles Will Be Provided by the PTSA)

8/31 - PTSA Meeting at 8:30 in the Staff Lounge

9/8 - Back to School Night

9/13 - Direct Donation and PTSA Membership Drive Kickoff

In August, be on the lookout for a Welcome Back Packet from South Lake. In it, you'll find all kinds of great information, including ways to get involved and support our school through PTSA activities.

Upcoming Goals for SL PTSA

In the coming year, we look forward to continuing many of the wonderful programs that the SL PTSA has supported in the past. Plus, we might add in a few news ones! These include:

Popsicle Social (New)
Technology and Media Support
Academic Competitions
PE Equipment and Lunchtime Activities Assemblies ASB Support Fine Arts Programs and Reflections
Counseling School Directory 8th Grade Promotion and Promotion Dance
Disaster Preparedness
Welcome Back Coffee Open House Teacher Appreciation Week

Last year, the PTSA provided a full Chrome Book Cart with 36 Chrome Books for South Lake students

Popsicle Social Scheduled for August 25th

Bring your family, and get to know the South Lake Community! Pick Up Stix Meals will be available for purchase, and the PTSA will provide complimentary popsicles for dessert!

To help, please Email Tiffany Bithell at: PopsicleSocial@SouthLakePTSA.com

Can you help with Registration?

We need volunteers on Monday, August 22nd. Please contact Adrienne Miyadi at: Volunteer@SouthLakePTSA.com

Wishing You a

Super Fun and Safe Summer!

Hope you're having a great time this summer. While school's out, the PTSA is hard at work planning exciting events for the upcoming school year.

Please see the calendar to the left for dates and times.

Looking forward to seeing you back at school at the end of August!



Thank You to the

2015-2016 PTSA Board & Committee Members for all

their hard work last year.

They earned the school \$45,000.

and used that money and their time and talents to provide many valuable programs for South Lake.

Also, thank you to all the families who donated funds to financially support the PTSA programs!

We cannot do it without YOU!

> Ve Need You! Please see the PTSA Website for Volunteer **Opportunities!**

Welcome Coffee August 24th at 8:15

Please join us in the MPR for refreshments provided by the PTSA. Principal Averill will give us great insight into the year ahead.

Come Learn More About What the SL PTSA Has Been Up To ...

Visit our new website designed by Shahenaz Churiwala: SouthLakePTSA.com